
 

 
Hope for Cuba Foundation Founder and 
President Jorge Ignacio Fernandez 
meets with Senator Chris Dodd 
	
Washington, DC, February 16, 2023 - Recently, Jorge Ignacio Fernandez, Founder & 
President of the Hope for Cuba Foundation met with former Senator Chris Dodd, who was 
recently appointed as Special Presidential Advisor for the Americas. This meeting was to 
discuss the role Hope For Cuba is playing in helping the people of Cuba become more 
independent via humanitarian initiatives including supporting entrepreneurship.  
 
 
“I am very pleased that President Biden appointed his long term former Senate colleague that 
has such a strong background in dealing with the Americas and is highly respected by all 
leaders from this region.” said Fernandez, “And I think he will be a strong voice in advising the 
President on the Americas and US relations today, especially with countries like Cuba, and how 
we can chart a path forward insuring respectful engagement at all times and normal relations 
with all nations in the Americas.”	
 

	
	

Seen	above:	Hope	for	Cuba	Advisory	Council	member	&	Winston	&	Strawn	counsel	Thomas	
Trimble,	HFC	Founder	Jorge	Ignacio	Fernandez,	Senator	Chris	Dodd,	HFC	Executive	Director	

John	Howard,	and	US	State	Department	Cuba	region	officer		
 


